
April 25, 2022

Dr. Lesley Brown
Yukon University
500 University Dr., PO Box 2799
Whitehorse, Yukon  Y1A 5K4

Dear Dr. Brown:

It is my privilege, on behalf of the faculty, staff and students of Redeemer University, to
offer you our congratulations upon your installation as the President of Yukon University
on the thirteenth of May.

Thank you for the invitation to the installation festivities; however, I regret that I will not
be able to attend.

Please accept my best wishes and prayers for a challenging and rewarding experience as
President of Yukon University.

Sincerely,

David Zietsma, Ph.D.

President


